

The Union of Caring Professionals

bulletin

PLEASE POST - EB09-02

DATE

January 8, 2009

Workshop Reminder

There is still room available in the following three-day Steward Training workshops and two-day OH&S Steward Training workshops. All stewards who have not had HSA training, or stewards who wish to have a refresher course are encouraged to apply. Please register as soon as possible if you are interested in attending any of these workshops.

Steward Training:

- January 26, 27, 28, 2009
- February 23, 24, 25, 2009
- March 9, 10, 11, 2009

OH&S Steward Training:

- February 16, 17, 2009
- March 2, 3, 2009

Eligible stewards should print a **pre-registration form** off the HSA website http://www.hsabc.org/ (go to Member Services, then Education) and return it to the HSA Office (Attention: Karin Herbert) as soon as possible. HSA will call you to confirm your registration.

For more information, contact Leila Lolua at the HSA Office.

Telephone 604 439 0994 / 800-663-2017 Facsimile 604 439 0976 / 800-663-6119